
Class 3 – home and bubble 

learning 

July 8th 2020 

 



There has been some really interesting work on 

Niagra Falls; here from Franklyn and Lucy. 



Sarah and Sophie … 



Two gold stars have been awarded: 

• One to Peter and one to 

Rebecca 



Otto planned and led a PE session for 

the Rainbow Bubble – well done 

 



Miss Collins told me she was 

exhausted at the end of it! 


